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To the President of the Board of  

Directors of the Corporate Foundation  

"University Medical Center  

Y.V. Pya 

 

Dear Yuri Vladimirovich! 

 

Non-profit Institution "Eurasian Center for Accreditation and Quality Assurance in 

Education and Health Care" (ECA) informs you about the decision of the 

Accreditation Council from December 26, 2023, Minutes № 9: 

1. to accredit for a period of 5 (five) years from 26.12.2023 to 25.12.2028. 

Corporate Foundation "University Medical Center" (CF "UMC") as an organization of 

postgraduate education and CPD. 

2. to accredit the following residency educational programmes for a period of five 

(5) years from 26.12.2023 to 25.12.2028: 

1) 7R01112 - Pathologic Anatomy. 

2) 7R01113 - Allergology adults, children 

3) 7R01114 - Endocrinology adults, children 

4) 7R01115 - General surgery 

5) 7R01116 - Rheumatology, adults, children 

6) 7R01117 - Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery adults, children 

7) 7R01118 - Otorhinolaryngology adults, children 

8) 7R01119 - Ophthalmology adults, children 

9) 7R01121 - Urology and andrology adults, children. 

 

We congratulate you personally and the whole staff, heads of departments and faculty, 

residents with the successful completion of institutional and specialized accreditation, 

demonstrating achievements in ensuring the quality of postgraduate education, as well 

as sustainable development of one of the best medical education providers in the 

Republic of Kazakhstan. 

The EEC reports and the decision of the ECAQA Accreditation Council will be 

published on http://www.ecaqa.org. 

We would like to inform you that post-accreditation monitoring in the period from 

January 2024 to December 2028 will be carried out by the ECAQA   

 

Director General 

Saule Sarsenbayeva 
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